IMPORTANT MENU UPDATE

Food supply chain issues are nationwide. Menus are subject
to change this year with little to no notice. Our district may
experience shortages with unavailable items or last minute
replacements. The planned menu may not be the menu
served. We appreciate your patience and understanding
during this time.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we
navigate this school year with many challenges. If you have
any questions regarding the menu, please contact the
cafeteria manager.
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